
From:  Knudsen, Andrew D. <aknudsen@hunton.com> 

Sent:  November 21, 2019 at 11:39:44 AM EST 

To: Cozzie, David <Cozzie.David@epa.gov>; Hutson, Nick <Hutson.Nick@epa.gov>; 
Rimer, Kelly <Rimer.Kelly@epa.gov>; King, Melanie <King.Melanie@epa.gov> 

Cc: Idsal, Anne <idsal.anne@epa.gov>, Leopold, Matt <Leopold.Matt@epa.gov>, 
Schwab, Justin <Schwab.Justin@epa.gov>, Tsirigotis, Peter 
<Tsirigotis.Peter@epa.gov>, Hutson, Nick <Hutson.Nick@epa.gov>, Jaber, 
Makram <mjaber@hunton.com> 

Subject:  Supplement to Petition to Delist Stationary Combustion Turbine Source Category 
Under Clean Air Act Section 112 

 
Dear Administrator Wheeler,  
  
Attached please find an electronic copy of a supplement to our August 28, 2019 petition 
requesting that the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency delist stationary combustion turbines 
as a source category subject to regulation under section 112 of the Clean Air Act.  The petition 
was submitted on behalf of American Fuel & Petrochemical Manufacturers, the American 
Petroleum Institute, the American Public Power Association, the Gas Turbine Association, the 
Interstate Natural Gas Association of America, and the National Rural Electric Cooperative 
Association.  A hard copy of this supplement has also been delivered to your office.   
  
This supplement provides three additional reports, published in October 2019 after the petition 
was submitted, that further support delisting stationary combustion turbines from regulation 
under section 112.  The reports are not directly attached to this message due to their large file 
size.  The reports can be downloaded by using the link and password provided below.  The link 
and password will expire on December 21, 2019.   
  
CT Delisting Petition Supplement (External) 
Password: U9e56mtf 
https://hunton.egnyte.com/fl/WwMPQwRJj0  
  
If you have any questions regarding this supplemental submission or the petition, please do not 
hesitate to contact me or Makram Jaber (mjaber@huntonAK.com or 202-955-1567).  Thank you 
for your attention in this matter.   
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Knudsen 
 
Andrew Knudsen  
Associate  
aknudsen@HuntonAK.com  
P: 202.955.1640  
Hunton Andrews Kurth LLP 



2200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20037 


